
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                            
January 21, 2022 

 
Dear OCC Waterfront Campus Students, 

In preparation for your class(es) coming up next month we wanted to remind you of the Coast District’s 
Student Vaccine Mandate and share information to help you be ready for class. 
 
The Coast District COVID-19 vaccination mandate with testing protocol goes into effect on January 31, 
2022. Which means all students must comply with the mandate to attend in-person classes on or after 
that date.  The Colleges are using Cleared4 to manage the mandate and each student will have a 
private link to access Cleared4. See attached for more information. 
 
If you have received your link, please act today! 
To get started click on your personal link and then User Consent. Please accept the disclaimer and 
continue to select the option that applies to you. 
 

• If you are uploading vaccine information, be sure to make a separate entry for each vaccine 
date starting with your first vaccine.  You will be able to use the same card image. 

 
We are experiencing a little confusion with students registered as part of a household.  If multiple 
students in your household registered for a class, the primary household member likely received 
multiple Welcome to Cleared4 email and/or text messages – one for each student who registered.  
Each Welcome message includes the name of the student it’s intended for, and we hope you will 
forward the Welcome message to your sailing partner. If your other household member is under 18 
years of age, please work through the Cleared4 process together. 
 
If you did not receive a Welcome to Cleared4 email or text, please let us know with a reply to this 
email or call us at 949-645-9412 so we can help you get cleared for class.  
 
No username and password will be needed, and we hope you find the process straight forward.  
 
Please reach out if you need help or have questions about Cleared4. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mette Segerblom 
Sailing Program Coord. 
OCC School of Sailing & Seamanship 
949-645-9412 

 

https://occsailing.augusoft.net/info/landing/covid-19-updates
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